

# Thangool SS P&C

## Term 3 Newsletter

### **Fundraising!**

**Father's Day Stall** - Thanks so much to our TSS community for supporting the P&Cs Father's Day stall. We love continuing this tradition and hope the Dads and Grandads enjoy their gifts on Sunday.

Thanks so much to our helpers in Ra-cheal Jones, Alex Klease, Hannah Seth, Leonie Wardle and Nakita Van Leeuwen. We appreciate your time.



#### **Picture Plates -**









#### This will be a perfect Christmas Present!

All students have received a Picture Plate template, order form and Parent letter! Please note, this is not compulsory, just a fun fundraiser!

There is also the option to create a Ceramic Mug and/or a 600ml Aluminium Water Bottle (pictured above). Please see the letter and order form attached or reach out to the P&C team if you need more info.

You will receive your products Week 9 of Term 4, so perfect for end of year/X'mas gifts!

### **Fundraising!**

#### Disco Divas! -

We are excited to announce the date for the 3<sup>rd</sup> Disco Divas, our major fundraising event! Ladies, keep Saturday March 7<sup>th</sup>, 2026 free! We look forward to putting on another entertaining night for you all!



#### **Drakes Community Program -**

Don't forget to download the My Drakes app on your phone and choose Thangool SS P&C to receive

the funds!



### **Fundraising!**

#### **Thangool Cup** -

Please reach out to Leonie Wardle asap if you are able to volunteer for 1 or 4 hours on the Cup day. Will be loads of fun with some great parents! The Race Club will donate \$ for our hours worked!

Details: Saturday 13<sup>th</sup> September! 11am - 5pm

### Uniform Shop

The new (material being a blend of cotton and poly) School green shirts will arrive late October, Term 4!

Please note, that the current green shirt can still be worn and we will have a limited amount of stock still available until they run out.

We currently have an open order for the Long-sleeved green shirt option in a cotton/poly blend. Please see the attached letters on how to order and pay.

# L/S Shirt orders and payment are due COB Thursday 18<sup>th</sup> Sept.

Don't forget:

We are open every Thursday from 8am - 8.45am.

### Tuckshop news

It has been great seeing new faces volunteering in the Tuckshop. We have also been fortunate to get some fantastic parents to bake, with a lot doing mulitple bakes this term.

The tuckshop would not be able to run without the kindness of these volunteers, so thanks very much for giving up your time.

We will be chasing bakers and volunteers for Term 4, so please see the roster on the FB parents group featured section.

Baking is as easy as 24 cupcakes and the volunteer hours are a Friday from 8.50am - 11.45am.

### Term 4 Meeting dates

Thursday 30<sup>th</sup> October, 3.15pm School Library

and

Thursday 20<sup>th</sup> November, 3.15pm School Library

#### P&C Donations!

We are beyond thrilled to announce that we donated **\$30,700** worth of equipment and resources to the school this term.

This is a testament to our hard working team generating profits through fundraisers and tuckshop. And, of course, to you as TSS families, who support us and donate your valuable time and money.

We are pleased to announce we have donated the following to the school, to be purchased in Term 4:

- \$5000 towards banners and shade tents (with school name and emblem)
- \$700 for Story Champs (Reading Intervention)
- \$3,800 for Carpet Squares for classroom displays
- 5 classroom iPads, valued at \$4,250
- \$250 for Magnetic Minecraft building cubes
- \$5,500 for Early Years Climbing and Gross Motor equipment
- \$10,000 towards furniture for the Library
- \$1,200 for student gardening supplies

We can not wait to see these items being used soon!